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We are all having alot of fun
in our weekly Bible studies.
The kids love competing in
Bible drills and have good
insight into the meaning of
the scriptures and how to
apply them to their lives.

Working on materials for the children's
camp with the theme "Searching for

Treasure". 18 children received the Holy
Ghost at the camp!!!

What a blessing to be
able to attend this

Regional Conference and
to pray for people seeking
the Holy Ghost! Several

were baptized afterwards
and many were filled! So
blessed to witness what

the Lord is doing in
Guatemala!

We had a wonderful home service in which the
children participated! One opened with a

scripture, another led worship and also gave a
commentary on forgiveness based on the story

of Joseph, and another closed in prayer.


